
 
 
            

April 2025 
 
Dear Student, 
 
Exam Results Summer Series 2025 
 
I write to provide you with details in regards to the publication and collection of examination results in the 
Summer.  Please can I ask that you note the following: 
 

Thursday 14th August:  
A level & BTEC results 

8:00 – 10:00 am results available for Year 13 
9:00 – 10:00 am results available for Year 12 students 

Thursday 21st August:   
GCSE results  

10:00 – 11:00 am results available for GCSE students 

 
Results should be collected from the Main Hall. Members of staff will be available to answer any questions. 
 
If you are unable to collect your results in person, a friend or relative may be nominated using the form below.   
Alternatively, it is possible to have results sent out via Arbor.  If this is the preferred option, they will be sent 
out via Arbor at a later stage.  Any results not collected within the window above will be posted home 
recorded delivery using the address on our school system unless you have informed us of a new address on 
the reply slip below.  
 
If you require further information, please contact:   

• Miss Ramsden, Exams Officer 
• 01243 872140 
• exams@theregisschool.co.uk   

  
Please return this part of the form, if necessary, to the Examinations Office, Room 301  
before Friday 4th July 2025 
 

Student Name  

 
New Address to post results to 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Please complete if you wish someone to collect results on your behalf 

Name of person collecting 
results 

 

Students signature and Date  
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